
 

 

To the Australian Government, 
 
As an Australian citizen l am concerned at the Australian Government's proposed decision to cut back 
our Marine Sanctuaries. 
I strongly urge you to reconsider and keep the full protection that we now have, with no cut backs or 
reduction in size. With ever increasing demands on our fish and seafood resources these areas are 
needed for breeding and to sustain populations. 
 
Please reconsider and keep our Marine Sanctuaries as they are. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Craig Irving 
Kithbrook ,3666 
Victoria  
 
Sent from my iPad 

 


